Hill Reference Library October 10, 1912

Carbon. J.J.Hill to J.P.Morgan.

"I am getting ready to build a reference
library in Saint Paul, and to help me in the
matter of architecture I would be greatly
obliged if you would send me a photograph
showing the general outside appearance of
your library."
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